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Thank You! 
A huge thank you to you all for your kind words and gifts – it has 

been truly overwhelming!  Being the Head of Steam Mills has 

been an enormous privilege and one that I will miss.  I would like 

to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to the people 

who have made our primary school such a wonderful place to 

be.  

 

Firstly, a big thank you to the amazing staff.  Every day they show 

their commitment to our children in so many ways, going above 

and beyond to support them both academically and pastorally.  

Thank you to our Governors who give up so much of their own 

time to help us to the be the best that we can be and always 

putting the needs of the children first. 

Thank you to you, the parents, who work in partnership with us 

through attending Parents’ Evenings, school events etc, to 

ensure that the children have the education that they deserve.  

A special thank you to our parent helpers and FOSM who extend 

their support to every child across the school.   

Finally, the children who never fail to impress visitors with their manners and behaviour.  They are such a 

credit to our school and their families.  I wish them every happiness and success as they move through their 

school lives. 

Together we have achieved some great things at Steam Mills over the last few years, including making it 

into the Sunday Times best UK 200 schools list and being one of the top 2% of schools nationally.  Above all 

though, we have a truly inclusive school in which the children genuinely care for each other and that is 

what makes me most proud. 

As we move into 2020 Steam Mills will be in very safe hands with Mrs Davis and Mrs Thomas and I wish them 

and you all the very best. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all! 

 

 
 

 
To see more information on what the children will be learning this term, don’t forget to log in to the class 

pages on the website using your e-Schools login  
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Diary Dates 
 

 

January 

6th INSET Staff Training – school 

closed 

7th Children return to school 

7th Class 2 start swimming 

10th Class 3 Trip to Dean Heritage 

Centre 

28th Rags to Riches collection 
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Thank You! 

 
It was great to see so many of you at the Productions – we hope that you enjoyed them.  Thank 

you to FOSM for selling the raffle tickets - we will let you know how much was raised in the new 

year.  Thank you also to FOSM for funding and organising the children’s gifts that they found 

under the Christmas tree during their party day.  

 

A Message from Governors 

 
As 2019 draws to a close, we would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all the 

children and staff for their hard work this year, making our job as Governors a very enjoyable 

one.  Also, thank you to parents/carers for the support that you continue to show us as we strive 

to ensure that we do the best for all pupils at Steam Mills. 

Finally, we would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Scoles for all her hard work, dedication and 

support throughout her time with us. She has been such an asset to the school and will be 

greatly missed by us all but we wish her all the best in her new adventure.   

 

 

Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 
Pre-School         Alexander 
 
Class 1              Frankie, Olivia, Primrose, Emily and Minnie 
 
Class 2              Eta Joy and Elsa 

  

Class 3              Mia Rae and Caydi 
         
Class 4              Theo and Ruby 
 


